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  W E L C O M E  

We count it a privilege to have each one of you who are viewing our Online Service. May you 

experience God’s presence as you worship with us! We want you to know that we are here for you 

and want to serve you even amid this virus crisis. If you need assistance you can contact the Church 

Office at 717-762-5432 or Pastor Newsome at 717-404-6231. 

          

 

Last Sunday was Mother’s Day and to show appreciation for our Mom’s we 

have a special gift for every mother in our church family.  Please feel free to 

drop by the church office (Monday thru Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 pm.) 

to pick up your gift or have a relative or friend pick it up for you.  If you’re 

unable to pick up your gift, we will keep it for you until we gather again. 

Mothers, you are special to God and to us and we pray for God to bless you 

today and always!  

 

 

Church Survey 

We recently sent out a congregational survey to help us in deciding when 

would be best to reopen and begin services in the church building.  Your 

input is important to us and we urge you to return the survey as soon as 

possible.  We appreciate your patience and support during this time of 

“sheltering in place.”  We look forward to the time when we can gather on 

one place again! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“As a mother comforts her child, so will I comfort you;                 

and you will be comforted over Jerusalem”.  

Isaiah 66:13 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RETIREMENT  HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn, George West, Albert Keyser, Theresa Keyser, Louise Rotz, Ben Newcomer , Arlene Pentz  

 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS:  

Jean Smith, Vonnie Ashway, Beulah Myers, Dot Yeakle 

  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

* Our Nation      *Bob Bowders 

 * Unsaved Loved Ones     *Corona Virus Victims 
  

* Revival in our Church     *World Missions Director (Greg Mundis sic with Covidf 19) 
 

 Peace of Jerusalem     *Hazel Stouffer 
  

* Becky Bricker      * Wendy McCabe (India) 
  

* Dennis Newsome(Pastor’s Brother)  
  

* Catherine Pentz 
  

* Sue Spessard  
  

* Albert Keyser 
  

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

 

April 23 was the 11th year that our Associate/Youth 

Pastor, Rev. Jessica L. Bryan has served here at Calvary 

Assembly of God.  She has served with a spirit of 

excellence and we are thankful for her and her family.  

Her husband, Frank, serves faithfully alongside her and 

is leader of our Children’s Church ministry.  God has 

blessed them with three wonderful boys (Frankie, Knox 

and Colt).  We so appreciate this fine family that has 

blessed our church family and our community with their 

lives and ministries 

                                                                            

 


